
Hi Legislature, I am writing to say that I disagree with your bill HB 3063 because it will 
give government the right to control our bodies even more than it already does. 
Vaccines have been proven to be harmful to us. I think everyone should have the right 
to choose what is put into their bodies. Thank you for listening. Cathy Stewart 
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